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     The Arcola Alumni Association Board of Directors met at the home of Dr. Robert 
Arrol at 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, January 10th.  President John Fishel conducted the 
meeting with members Robert Arrol, Larry Bushu and Sue Stout also present.  The 
minutes of the September 27, 2017 meeting were accepted as presented.  Arrol 
reported $17,776.21 in our account with Arcola Foundation at Arcola First Bank.  A total 
of $1,164.31 remains in our checking account at First-Mid Illinois Bank.  
 
     Stout provided financial reports for our October 21, 2017 distinguished alumni 
banquet.   The association netted $5,115.29 from banquet sponsors and the sale of 
Arcola’s Past & Future by Nancie King Mertz.  These funds will be used for special 
projects in our schools. 
 
     Arrol reported he is still waiting to hear from Kenneth Hostetler about construction of 
trophy display cases for the high school. 
 
     Fishel discussed the association’s sale of special event license plates to 
commemorate the August 31, 2018 Arcola-Tuscola football game.   Initial deadline for 
sale of the $25.00 plates is approaching.  
     
Respectfully submitted,   
  
 
   
Sue Stout, Recording Secretary     


